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If you find a turtle outside the temporary construction 
fencing at Peter Hopper Lake, please take the following 
steps: 

For safety reasons, avoid handling turtles unless absolutely necessary. 
If you do come into contact with a turtle, please wash your hands thoroughly. 

The redevelopment will include: 
• Between 7am and 7pm Monday to Sunday, call our wildlife ecologist

on 0409 090 955.

• Outside of these hours, call Wildlife Rescuers on 0417 506 941.
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